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May I take this opportunity to thank you, our parents, 

and carers for your continued support for our school. We 

are so fortunate to have such a strong school community 

who work together for the good of the children here at St 

Eugene’s PS. I would like to wish you all a very happy 

and peaceful Christmas and look forward to another 

action-packed term in 2024.  

Miss Gormley 


